
October 14, 2012 

Public Service Commission of Utah                                     

Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 

160 East 300 South 

Salt Lake City, UT 84114 

 

Attention: Gary Widerburg 

  Commission Secretary 

 

RE: Long Ridge Wind LLP objection in the Matter of the Application of Rocky Mountain Power for 
Approval of Changes to Renewable Avoided Cost Methodology for Qualifying Facilities Projects 
Larger than Three Megawatts – Docket No. 12-035-100 

 
Dear Mr. Widerburg: 

Long Ridge Wind LLP, a subsidiary of Energy of Utah LLC hereby submits an objection to the filed 
Changes to Renewable Avoided Cost Methodology and Motion to Stay Agency Action in the above 
referenced matter as submitted by the company on October 9, 2012.  An original and ten (10) copies of 
this filing will be provided via hand delivery. Long Ridge Wind LLP will also provide electronic versions 
of this filing to psc@utah.gov.  

Long Ridge Wind LLP respectfully requests that all formal correspondence and requests for additional 
information regarding this filing be addressed to the following: 

By E-mail:  
 
 
By mail: 

rosvrba@energyofutah.onmicrosoft.com 
 
Long Ridge Wind LLP 
P.O. Box 900083 
Sandy, Utah 84090-0083 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Respectfully 
 
 
Ros Rocco Vrba, MBA 
Principal Partner 
Energy of Utah LLC 

mailto:psc@utah.gov


 

 

 

 

 

 


